
 

 
 
 
September 2017 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
We would like to invite parents and carers to our Newark Academy Information Evening on 
Thursday 28th September 2017.  The purpose of the evening is to provide an important update 
regarding our systems and processes and to provide information on how you can help support 
your child during their time at the Academy.  
 
The event will comprise of a series of informative presentations, led by our School Leadership 
team, followed by a brief question and answer session.  Topics such as Assessment and Target 
Setting at Newark Academy, Behaviour and Rewards, Enrichment and Home School Support will 
all be discussed on the evening and will provide all parents and carers with key information that 
helps support the development and the achievement of all academy students. 
 
We expect the evening to be extremely well attended and have separated the event into two 
distinct sessions:  
 

- Parents of Students in Key stage 3  (Y7 and Y8)  should attend at 5.30pm – 6.30pm 

- Parents of Students in Key Stage 4 (Y9,Y10 and Y11) should attend at 6.45pm – 7.45pm  

For Parents and Carers of students in Year 8, there will be an opportunity to gain early access to 
information relating to our Options process which your child will undertake during the course of 
the academic year.  
 
We very much look forward to meeting you on the evening and continuing to work in partnership 
to nurture, develop and grow our students to achieve success and realise their full potential. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
 
Z. Jones 
School Leader 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 

  
 
 
 

 
           

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 


